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I am in opposition to the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project. This is due to the drastic impact that
it would have on the property values in Portland and the surrounding communities. I am horrified by
the fact that Portland is full of trash, graffiti, tents, etc. causing property values to continue to
deteriorate. What is happening to our city is pathetic. 
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